
MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF OIDC OF February 24, 2011 
 
 
Present:     Emerson, Bartle, Faber and Monaco 
 
President Emerson called the meeting to order at 10.00 AM 
 
Minutes from the November 18, 2010 meeting were read. 
 
Discussion was had on the Manwarren’s situation as well as his former employee, Leon 
attempting to set up his own auto repair shop. No action necessary at the present time. 
 
Much discussion was had of the future of the Oxford Academy Central School building, if and 
when the School District no longer has any need for the building. 
 
A report on Blue Lamp and Chenango Truck, they are both doing well. 
 
The members present decided that PON membership should be continued. 
 
Pete Faber reported that his business was doing well and that his daughter will be soon 
joining him in his business. 
 
It was noted that all future meetings be held on the second Thursday of the months of May, 
August, November and February. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:45 AM. 
 
 
 


